
Wellington Culinary Fare 2017 
 

Call for Judges Form 
Can you assist the Wellington Branch of the NZ Chefs with this year’s show?  

21st May 2017 

hosted at Weltec School of Hospitality & Le Cordon Bleu New Zealand Cuba street  

 Personal Details 

Name: 

Organisation: 

Postal Address: 

Day Phone: Mobile Phone  

Fax number Email Address: 
 

If you do wish to be part of the Culinary Action then please insert a tick in the time slot 

that you can assist with: 

Day  Time 
Kitchen 

Judge 

Hospitality 

Judge 
Volunteer 

      

 Sunday  All Day     

Sunday  7.30am -1pm    

Sunday  11am – 5pm    

Saturday  Cocktail 

function -6pm 

onwards 

   

 

Tell us about your judging ability, preferences and particular skill set or specialties.  

Judging Status Preferences 

Junior: never judged before                    Class Preference: 

Intermediate: judged once before            

Senior: Judged at 5 regional or national 

events                                                      

 

 

Master: WACS Certified Master Judge or 

Judged at Culinary Olympics                  

Special Skills or Abilities: 

 

Observer:                                                  

     Do you have 21855   or   21856 

Send Completed form: Attention Scott.Campbell via email to 

wellington@nzchefs.org.nz 

 

 

 

 
 

Wellington Culinary Fare  



PO Box 7108 

Wellington   

 

14th March 2017 

 

Dear Industry Professional, 

 

I write on behalf of the Wellington Culinary Fare Committee asking you to consider 

being part of the Culinary Action by giving some of your valuable time and expertise to 

participate as a Judge at this year’s event. As you are no doubt aware by now the event is 

in its 16th Year and is scheduled for 21st May 2017. I have enclosed a Call for Judges 

Form and would ask that you would send it back, completed, to us by the 1st May 2017, 

if you would like to help or if you have somebody in your organisation you think would 

be suitable. 

 

For the Wellington branch of the NZ Chefs this regional event is a large undertaking, to 

showcase our industry to the public. This can only be done with an investment of time 

from the Wellington Culinary Fare Committee and the hospitality industry at large, so 

please come and be part of our culinary action.   

 

In closing we would be delighted to forge a professional relationship with you this year 

and hope that you will come on board to make this year’s event as successful as the 

previous ones.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Scott Campbell 

Salon Director 

Wellington Culinary Fare Committee Member 

 

 

 

 


